
 
 

855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, ON, N7T 7L6 

Telephone (519) 337-8201 
Facsimile: (519) 332-3878 

Website: www.bluewaterpower.com 

 
 

Notice of Planned Power Interruption 
  
  
  
In order to safely perform system maintenance, it will be necessary to interrupt hydro 
service to sections of Central Petrolia.  
 
 
 
A power interruption of approximately 2 Hours in duration will take place, weather 
permitting, 
 
 

Wednesday May 7th, 2025 beginning at 11:00pm 
(Evening start time with restoration early Thursday morning) 

 
 
 
In the event of inclement weather, the interruption will instead occur the evening 

of Wednesday, May 14th, 2025 beginning at the same time.  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Bluewater Power Control Room at  
(519) 337-8201, extension 7000 from 7:30 A.M. to 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
Follow us on Twitter @BluewaterPower for instant updates and notifications or check 
us out on Facebook.  

 
Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter. 
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